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Subject: Site Visit to Isleham
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I note that you are looking at the impact of the development from the Judes Ferry end of
the site but you have not included visiting the riverbank footpath to the east of Isleham
Marina which offers extensive views over the proposed site. I suggest that this area is
visited to ascertain the impact on a well walked footpath connecting Isleham and West
Row.
Many thanks Richard Radcliffe
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